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To all the children in Key Stage 1
Thank you for completing my recent questionnaire. The results were very interesting and will be helpful in improving your enjoyment throughout the school day. 
I was delighted that so many of you felt that the adults listen to you when you speak and that you know that you can always talk to an adult if you are upset and we would try our best to help you. 
Playtimes for the lots of you are an exciting and fun time, but there were too many children who thought rough play happened too often. Quite a few children felt unsafe due to the level of pushing and rough play on the KS1 playground. 
One child wrote: “There is too much pushing and hitting in the playground”.
So… moving forward you can all probably guess what the grown-ups will be doing, any ideas? Yes, that’s right, checking that there is NO rough play. PLEASE try to remember that you might ruin someone’s day by being too rough and make them sad. I know that none of you would want this so please try EXTRA hard to be considerate in your play and kind with your words. 
We have new CCTV cameras across the whole site now and we will be looking at these more often as a result of the rough play allegations. If you do play rough expect to be asked to walk round for 5 minutes with an adult as it is important that we all learn to play nicely so that everyone can have an enjoyable playtime.
Question 3 asked if you thought there was bullying at our school and I was very pleased to hear that hardly any of you thought this was a problem. Indeed lots of you were able to tell why it was so important not to be unkind. 
We always try to be the best that we can be, so please start this new term being more aware of your own behaviour so that together we build an even better school.
Thank you once again for your honesty and consideration in answering the 5 questions.  Please help me to make our school the VERY best it can be!

From
Mrs Sammons
 
